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• Starting June 1st, public range fees will 
be increasing. These fee increases will 
NOT affect membership dues. For more 
information, please see page 2. 

• The 5 Days of Summer Sale is back, 
Range Passes will be on sale for $10 
from June 9th to 13th. Call the Head-
quarters Office at (916) 434-0308 to pur-
chase yours. 

• The Lincoln Police Department will be 
utilizing the Dillman Range on May 6th-
from 7:00am to 11:00 am. The Range 
will open to the public at 11:00am. 

• Extended Range Hours are back! Start-
ing Thursday June 5th and  Thursday 
June 19th, the Dillman Range will be 
open from 4pm to 9pm. These extended 
hours are available to Club members 
only. 

• Combat Action Pistol will be coming 
back in June on Wednesday evenings 
from 5:30pm to 9:00pm. The first relay 
begins at 5:30pm at the Ormsby Range. 

 
 

2 Public Fee Announcement 

3 5 Days of Summer Sale 

4 
2025 Annual Business Meeting 
Overview & Election Results 

8 
CRPA Shot Heard Around the 
World & Meeting Dates 

10 Club High Power 

11 LRC Trap 

12 Cast Bullet & Conventional Pistol 

13 Civilian Marksmanship Program 

15 Varmint Match Scores 

16 MGD Match Scores 

17 Community Board 

18 Range Day and Safety Class Info 

19 Match Director Contact Info 

  

In This Issue: 

To contact the office, please call  

(916) 434-0308 

Or email us at   

admin@lincolnrifleclub.com 

Office hours are  

Monday-Friday 9am-3pm   



MAY/JUNE 2025 EDITION 

NEW PUBLIC RANGE FEES FOR  
THE DILLMAN RANGE 

 
Beginning June 1st, 2025, public range fees will increase at the 

Dillman Range. These changes are a result of assessments 
made by the LRCF Long Range Planning Committee, as agreed 

upon by the Board of Directors and voted in favor by the club 
body at the LRCF Annual Business Meeting. They will be imple-

mented to ensure the longevity of LRCF facilities.  

 
New Range Fees 

Standard Range Fee: $25 
 

Club Member Spouses,  
Veterans & Active LEO: $15 

 
Active Duty Military, Active LPD, 

and shooters under 15: FREE 
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Passes will only be available at this price point from June 9th thru 
13th so act quickly. Passes cannot be reserved without payment 

and must be paid for during the sale for $10 pricing to apply. If you 
are unable to visit the office in person, we will accept card payments 
over the phone and will mail your passes to any address you specify. 

Valid Thru: 06/9/2025-06/13/2025 

50% OFF 

Dillman Range Pass 

620 3rd Street STE 200, Lincoln, CA 

6/9/2025 - 6/13/25 

Tel: 916-434-0308 

June 9th through 13th, Dillman Range Passes will be on 
sale for $10. No quantity limit! Drop by the Headquar-
ters office at 620 3rd Street, STE 200 in Lincoln to buy 

yours, or give us a call at (916) 434–0308. 
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T 
he 2025 Annual Business Meeting and LRCF Elections took place during our 

regularly scheduled Member Meeting on April 3rd. During this meeting we dis-

cussed the 2024 fiscal year, several club events including Annie Get Your Gun 

2024 and the Safety Day Fair, as well as the results of your contributions towards our do-

nation drives. At the end of the meeting we elected the newest members of the Board of 

Directors and the Range Committee. 

The 2025 LRCF BOD & Range Committee is: 

LEONARD ZICK 
LEN VALASEK 

CHUCK RIGLICK 
ROBERT LUSK 

 

CANDY DOVE 
RYAN WATTS 

ERIC VANDER LINDEN 
MICHAEL DIAZ 

 

THE 2024 FISCAL YEAR 

The Lincoln Rifle Club Foundation had an amazing year in 2024. We were able to go over 

our expected income in several categories and even had some unexpected income 

thanks to the Donation Drive. Our income budget for 2024 was $350,000 and our ex-

pense budget was to break even at $350,000. At the end of the year, we had brought in 

$398,531 and spent $363,689. Leaving us with a net income of $34,841. Our biggest, un-

expected costs were several rifle purchases for the Junior’s Division and the November 

Ormsby Range project. All in all, we think this was a very successful year for our club and 

we look forward to what 2025 will bring us. This year will come with several major chang-

es as we continue with completing our Corporate merger to become a Non-Profit once 

again. Currently one of our attorneys from Michel and Associates is working with the Sec-

retary of States office to expedite our filing.  

SAM SCHRADER 
DAVID MITTS 

SCOTT SEATON 
LEO ROSKO 

DAN BURGHARDT 
ROMMEL GARDUQUE 

SCOTT GLOVER 
KENT DOVE 

LRCF Range Committee 2025 LRCF Board of Directors 2025 
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1ST ANNUAL SAFETY DAY FAIR 

The 1st Annual Lincoln Safety Day Fair host-

ed by Lincoln Gun Exchange took place on 

September 14th last year and we think it was 

a huge success! Both the Lincoln Rifle Club 

and the Placer County CRPA hosted booths 

in Beerman’s Plaza and an estimated 1000 

people came through. During the event we 

had the chance to speak with tons of peo-

ple who maybe weren’t familiar with shoot-

ing, and we learned so much about our 

towns demographic. Many of the attendees 

were younger children and our Junior’s Pro-

gram received a lot of attention and several 

children who signed up on the spot! This 

event was great for getting in touch with the 

citizens of Lincoln to spread information 

about our Club and we hope to attend again 

next year! We’d like to thank Randy and Hel-

en Johnson of the Lincoln Gun Exchange for 

hosting the event and helping us a bunch on 

the day of! Be sure to keep an eye out for 

the next one coming up in September. 

ANNIE GET YOUR GUN 2024 

Last year’s Annie Get Your Gun Match start-

ed with 90 registered participants and a 

waiting list. Our participants ranged from 

complete beginners to women who are fire-

arm instructors themselves. Shooting 

Squads were divided into 9 teams of 10, led 

by a Squad Leader to provide instruction 

and direction. In addition to the Squad 

Leaders, we had 9 stations of Rifle, Pistol, 

or Shotgun Instructors ready to help the 

different squads through their course of fire. 

The ability to put on such a large event safe-

ly is a credit to both the volunteers who 

worked diligently to ensure the safety of 

everyone involved, and all the ladies who 

participated being excellent students. Many 

groups stepped up to help make this Annie 

Get Your Gun possible. The LRC Multi-Gun 

Division, The Gold Country & Sierra Foot-

hills Chapters of A Girl & A Gun, and Girls 

Guns & Giggles to name a few. We also had 

several local firearm instructors, LRC Mem-

bers, and Range Safety Officers who volun-

teered; Kathy Zick provided lunch catering 

to all participants and volunteers as 

well.  Officially we had over 25 volunteers; 

unofficially however, many participants also 

stepped in to lend a hand where they could, 

be it directing parking, assisting with partici-

pant check-ins, or helping set up tables and 

canopies. Overall, this year’s event laid the 

groundwork for expanding Annie Get Your 

Gun even further. It proved that there is both 
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Gun even further. It proved that there is both 

a demand for more Ladies Events and the 

support from our shooting community to 

make it happen! Above all, this was an edu-

cational event, specifically designed to 

reach out to women of all firearm experi-

ence levels. Before the event, many partici-

pants reported their main interest in this 

event was that they wanted to try different 

types of shooting but didn’t know how to get 

started. Annie Get Your Gun is our way of 

bridging that gap and we hope everyone 

who participated came away with a new or 

renewed confidence with firearms.  This 

match takes place each year on the first 

Sunday in October, so if you or any women 

you know are interested in a fun day of 

shooting and delicious food, be sure to look 

out for registration opening in late August. 

K.S. TELECOM DONATION MATCH EVENT 

Also helping us finish the year strong, our   

K. S. Telecom Donation Match Event 

wrapped up on the 18th and it went amazing-

ly! With over 20 donations we were able to 

raise just over $17,000 for the Club and Jun-

ior Division. Combining that with K. S. Tele-

coms donation of $10,000 we made just 

over $27,000. A huge thank you to everyone 

who donated and of course to K. S. Telecom 

and Eric Vander Linden.  

2025 ANNUAL AWARDS POTLUCK DINNER 

This year’s Annual Award’s Potluck Dinner 

took place on the 25th of January here in the 

Pavilion and we’re happy to say it went off 

without a hitch. The event was attended by 

over 70 Lincoln Rifle Club Foundation mem-

bers and an uncounted number of friends 

and family. We handed out nearly 50 awards 

to participants from our 15 different club 

matches as well as several awards unique 

to the club. We also honored our many 

match directors to thank them for their hard 

work and dedication to our club. This year’s 

event included two different firearm raffles 

and over 15 raffle baskets that were all won 

by our members. Dana Covert went home 

with the Ammo Can Sig Sauer P365 hand-

gun, which was fitting considering she 

showed up 4 hours early to help the office 

staff set up for the event. Our very own 

Scotty Olin of both the Ladies Night and 

Conventional Pistol Matches won the par-

ticipation raffle and went home with a 10.22 

rifle. One of our newer members brought on 

from Ladies Night, Lina Gourova, won our 

door prize raffle and received a 5-year mem-

bership. Overall, the night was a major suc-

cess full of fun and good food, we’d like to 
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thank each and every person who volunteered to help or just showed up with a home-

made dish and we hope to see even more of you there next year! 

LADIES NIGHT MATCH DIRECTOR NEEDED 

Long time Match Director for the Ladies Night Match, Scotty Olin, has decided to step 

away from running the matches after more than 15 years of doing so. We’re super grateful 

to Scotty and Bob Radtke for their long-term dedication to the club and to bringing new 

women into the shooting sports world. We are currently looking for another qualified club 

member to take over the event for next year so that we can continue to offer an oppor-

tunity for members and the public to use the indoor range.  

DILLMAN AND INDOOR RANGE SIGNS 

After our Donation Drive with K. S. Telecom, it was decided that the income would be 

used to make several improvements to the Dillman and Indoor Range. The most notable 

of these being new signs for both. The Indoor Range sign will be placed inside of the 

classroom portion to avoid unwanted attention to the building in McBean Park and will 

pay homage to the history of the Junior’s Program, while the Outdoor Range sign will re-

place the current one facing out on the highway so that we have a larger more visible ad-

vertisement for the Dillman Range. The outdoor range sign will also include a section for 

listing those who have made significant donations to the Club. Currently designs for both 

signs are being worked on by the office and Sierra Safety Company.  

THANK YOU! 

As we approach the summer months, keep an eye on your email for announcements re-

garding this year’s events. Thank you for your continued support through 2024 and we 

look forward to an even better 2025! 
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We had a great turn out for the 250th anniversary of the "Shot Heard Around the 
World". 

 We would like to thank everyone that participated, we had 38 shooters from shot-
gun, pistol, rifle, and cannons (two) with period correct Flintlocks, to O3 Spring-

fields, M1 Garands and AR-15s 

What a great day!! 

-Candy Dove, LRCF Vice President 

What is the “Shot Heard around the World”? 

The shot heard round the world took place on April 19, 1775 after British troops searching for ammunition stockpiles in Con-

cord encountered the local minutemen. The battle came to be known as the Battle of Concord; the battle itself was consid-

ered the first victory in the right for America’s independence, and as a result, kick starting the Revolutionary War. 
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The Placer County Chapter of CRPA meets at 
the Lincoln Veterans/Legion Hall, 541 5th 
Street in Lincoln on the 2nd Monday of the 
month from 6:00pm to 7:30pm. These meet-
ings are open to the public and free of cost. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

May 12th, 2025 6:00PM 

Guest Speakers: 

Lori Osmond 

Personal Safety Educator with Damsel in Defense. 
 

 

 

June 9th, 2025 6:00PM 

For up to date information on CRPA events near you 
visit https://crpa.org/chapterprogram/calendar/ 
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T he new season for the 2025 Club 
High Power match started in April.  
This match is one of the longest, if 

not the longest running match sponsored by 
the LRC.  It is conducted like a practice 
match for shooters wishing to learn how to 
shoot high power competitively or just want 
to improve on their marksmanship skills.  At 
the Dillman Range, on the 2nd & 4th Thurs-
days of each month, beginning in April 
through September, (October is the 2nd and 
3rd Thursdays). The 1st match of each 
month  has shooters firing in the standing 
slow fire & rapid prone shooting positions.  
The second match of the month has  shoot-
ers fire from the slow prone & rapid sitting 
positions.  All courses of fire are  fired on 
standard NRA 200 yd. targets.  CMP & NRA 
high power rules allow for the use of 
scopes.  While NRA & CMP have specific 
rules for the type of rifle used in the Service 
Rifle or Match Rifle categories,  we are very 
lax on these rules for the club event since 
the scores are not sent into the NRA.  
Please come with a rifle that can easily be 
reloaded  with a magazine or striper clip 
that holds at least 5 rounds of ammunition 
and can easily fire 10 rounds in 60 seconds.  

You will need 25 rounds of ammunition for 
this match.  Match fee for this match is 
$5.00.  

 

This match is a great way to improve your 
marksmanship skills with your rifle and 
have fun in the process.  Most shooters are 
shooting some type of AR-15 chambered 
in .223.  While this is not a requirement for 
this match, it is the easiest rifle type to use 
for these matches.  We do have a limited 
number of Club Rifles that can be used for 
this match, but these will need to be re-
quested in advance of the matches  to be 
made available.  Club ammo is also availa-
ble for a fee.  Please let me know in advance 
to make sure we have ammo available. 

 

Please contact me if you would like more 
information about the Thursday Night Club 
High Power matches and I hope to see you 
on the range. 

 

Scott Bonivert 

Club High Power Match Director 
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A s the weather improves, so do our 

trap scores. The LRC matches contin-

ue to be well attended and we have 

been fortunate to have new shooters join in. 

Although it is more challenging to try to break 

the clay targets in the wind and rain, we seem 

to have stepped up to the challenge with 

three perfect scores over the past months. 

Ray Ramsey, Terry Wildman, and Wayne Crum 

all put the weather aside and completed per-

fect “25” rounds. We are hoping that with the 

warmer weather, some local fundraisers will 

be announced and we can compete for prizes, 

as well as, contribute to some local needy 

causes. 

 

The shotgun sports include more than just 

trap. We are fortunate to have other shotgun 

challenges available to us at the nearby Gold-

en State Shooting Center (GSSC), formerly 

Coon Creek. At this facility, you can take your 

shotgun out and take part in not only trap, but 

also, skeet, 5-stand, wobbles, and sporting 

clays. All have their own charm and provide 

the opportunity to master the art of shotgun 

shooting. There is nothing quite like following 

the target across the sky and seeing it break 

into pieces. So different than shooting at a 

stationary target and more challenging and 

exciting. 

 

We hold our matches at LRC on the first & sec-

ond Sunday, second & fourth Thursday, and 

the third Saturday of each month. That is five 

times each month you can come out and en-

joy breaking those pesky clay targets. The 

matches begin at 8:00 am, they are open to all 

levels of expertise, and the cost is $5 for each 

round (25 shots). Occasionally, at the Sunday 

matches, we adjust our machine to throw 

doubles; yep, two at a time. This is an addi-

tional challenge and can humble the absolute 

best trap shooters. 

 

If you are interested in learning about trap, 

feel free to attend any of our matches. We 

have shooters that can help you with your 

shotgun, the rules of the game, and provide 

tips for the best results. All shooters: the pub-

lic and members are welcome at the LRC trap 

matches. 

 

Margaret Moore 

LRC Trap Match Director 
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Cast bullet match is back!  

We had our first match, a .22 only match on March 31st.  

Our next regular match will be Monday April 28, check the club calendar for the future 
matches.  

We had one new shooter at the match, hope to see more!! 

Mike Davis 

Cast Bullet Match Director 

Conventional Pistol is completing another successful season with twenty-nine shooters 
participating.  We’ve had husband/wives, father/sons, and father/daughters filling the 

shooting lanes.  FEMALE shooters have been impressive again this year.  Laura, a first-time 
shooter will be “F” class Top Gun, while Lina and Tamera are both shooting expert in Stand-

ard Class (one hand). 

 

Prior to next season's start in November there will be a Conventional Pistol class for those 
who have never shot a match.  The class will demonstrate how easy and enjoyable it is to 

participate. 

 

It is time more me to retire having supervised shooting at the in-door range the past sixteen 
years.  Conventional Pistol is the longest running, most participate bi-weekly match spon-

sored by the club.  I would be pleased to direct the match next year while training a re-
placement.  Interested parties may contact me via email (scottyolin@msn.com) or phone 

(916-953-3688). 

Scott Olin 

Conventional Pistol Match Director 
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O ur March match was held on the 
15th with excellent shooting con-
ditions.  Ian McIntyre was using 

his scoped AR platform rifle entered in the 
unlimited modern military category.  Ian 
shot a great score of 284-7X / 300 which 
earned him a bronze award pin in that cate-
gory.  His only stage which held back the sil-
ver or gold pins was the unsupported off-
hand / standing position.  He needed about 
ten more points. 

 

I was using a M-1903A1 and made the mis-
take of relying on the old ladder sight range 
numbers.  I had not used the rifle in a while 
and needed a much better reference guide 
to "the old Timey" sight that does not have 
click adjustments.  The Moral: practice a 
few times at the range before shooting the 
rifle in a match which you want to score 
well in. 

 

Sometimes, I get emails from club mem-
bers that ask the question: "What type of 
rifle can I use to compete in a CMP match?"  
The best answer is any CA legal bolt action 
military rifle (small arms) that was used in 
the 20th Century or any CA legal semi- au-

tomatic with "as-issue' weight limitations 
that is used in the 21st Century by the U.S. 
or foreign militaries.  20th Century foreign 
military bolt rifles are in the Vintage Foreign 
Military class, U.S. Springfields are in the 
1903 or 1917 class,   The match is named 
for the principle rifle used: The U.S. Rifle, 
Caliber .30 M-1.  There you have "as-issue" 
class and if using a national match M-1, the 
Unlimited Garand class. 

 

Any semi-automatic U.S. or foreign 21st 
century weapon that is CA legal, but uses a 
telescopic / optical sight is in the Unlimited 
Modern Military class.  The one that you 
need high points to medal in.  The M-1-A 
( the civilian version of the M-14) is in Mod-
ern Military category if it is without a scope. 

 

Another question I get asked is:  "can I order 
CMP rifles or a M1911 pistol from the 
CMP?"  The Lincoln Rifle Club is an affiliat-
ed club of the CMP.  This means any mem-
ber of our club that has met all of the CMP 
requirements to purchase a firearm, may 
order from the CMP and have the rifle / pis-
tol shipped to a licensed FFL dealer (CA 
law).  If there is a requirement to participate 
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- in an organized shooting competition, shooting in one of our LRC matches will satisfy 
that requirement.  When you shoot our match for the first time, you will receive a Cer-
tificate of Achievement which can be sent to the CMP with a firearm order forms pack-
age. 

 

   Our next shoot is on the 19th of April.  We will first participate in the California Rifle 
and Pistol Association's event: "The Shot Heard Around the World"  (April 19th 1775)  
This one shot event will take place just prior to our CMP John C. Garand course "A" 
match.  Our match requires a minimum of 35 rounds of ammunition and the cost of 
the match is $15.00. 

 

   As a little plug to the CRPA, I would like to report a very successful day on Wednes-
day April 9th 2025.  This was CRPA's Capitol Day.  This event hosted more than 50 rep-
resentatives from around the state that met with CA Assembly Members and State 
Senators.  The delegation was led by CRPA's lead legislative man, Rick Travis and his 
assistants, Kurt Williams and Kevin Small.  This team presented to individual legisla-
tors, the CRPA's positions on various proposed state laws dealing with firearms and 
hunting.   

 

   The next Capitol Day in August will feature Women in the Shooting Sports.  So, all 
women who want to explain their positions on gun laws, can sign up through the CRPA 
to attend the next Capitol Day. 

 

   Our next sanctioned CMP matches will be on 17 May and 21June 2025.  See you 
"down range" 

 

Chuck Riglick 

CMP Match Director 
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Lincoln Varmint Match March 28th 2025  

The first Varmint Match went off without a hitch. We had wind so the match was very 
challenging, so the scores were fairly low. We started the year off with new targets that 

everyone seemed to like.  

We have room for more shooters!  

 

03/28/2025  

Varmint Match Results  

Center Fire  

Dennis Bizeau   220   1st  

Dan Abdon    202   2nd  

Jim Burton   201   3rd  

Glen Crittenden  201   4th  

Dennis Wyatt   194   5th  

James Pickering  116   6th  

Rim Fire  

Dennis Bizeau   221   1st  

Dennis Wyatt   216   2nd  

Jim Burton   215   3rd  

Dan Abdon   202   4th  

Glen Crittenden  187   5th  

James Pickering  170   6th  

 

Dennis M Bizeau  

Varmint Match Director 

eagleloan@aol.com  
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Congratulations to the  

March and April Match winners:  

     MARCH  

MGD Open: 1st- Patrick Daniels, 2nd- Blair Abdon  

MGD Open Senior: 1st - Jim Epp, 2nd - John Guidero  

PCC: 1st - Allen Lowe, 2nd - Brian Adzima  

PCC Senior: 1st - Ken Shelton, 2nd - Dan Pfiefer  

     APRIL  

MGD Open: 1st - Scott Fischer, 2nd - Anthony Duong,  

MGD Open Senior: 1st - John Guidero, 2nd James Pickering  

PCC: 1st - Dave Michael  

PCC Senior: 1st - Leonard Zick, 2nd - Ken Shelton 

 

Clay West 

MGD Match Director 
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Teng Artillery Vault 

https://www.ziprecruiter.com/job/c01a45d9 

Firearm Sales Associates 

Teng Medical Foundation, P.C. 

Lincoln, CA, USA 

Employment Type: Full-Time 

Benefits Offered: Dental, Life, Medical, Paid Time Off, Retirement, Vision 

Compensation: $19 per hour 

Teng Artillery Vault is a brand-new state of the art gun store located in Lincoln CA. 
This is a full-time on-site role for a Firearm Sales Associate at Teng Artillery 
Vault, Inc. located in Lincoln, CA. The Firearm Sales Associate will be respon-
sible for sales of firearms, accessories, and ammunition, providing customer 
service, maintaining inventory levels, and ensuring compliance with all fire-
arms regulations. 

 

• EDUCATION: High School Diploma/GED required. 

• EXPERIENCE: a minimum of 1 year of experience in a firearms retail environment. 

• BACKGROUND: Successful completion of pre-employment drug screening, physical, 
and background checks is mandatory. 

• GROOMING AND APPEARANCE: maintain a neat and professional image at all times. 

• CERTIFICATE: Due to the sale of ammunition and firearms, incumbent must be at 
least 21 years old and successfully obtain and maintain eligibility for all the necessary 
permits. 

https://www.ziprecruiter.com/job/c01a45d9
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On the first Saturday of every month, 
the Dillman Range closes for Range 
Maintenance Day. This is an excellent 
opportunity to earn hours towards your 
work credit requirement. Range 
Maintenance Day will begin at 8:00am 
at the Dillman range. We are always 
looking for volunteers to help complete 
projects out on the range. Different 
months might have different projects or 
tools needed, so keep an eye out for 
special announcements. 

In lieu of attending our workdays, there 
are other opportunities to earn work 
credit towards your membership. If you 
have spare cardboard lying around, you 
can donate it to the Lincoln Rifle Club. 
Make sure the pieces are at least 
14”x40” and have no horizontal 
seams. You can just bring it by the Dill-
man Range and submit a picture of 
your cardboard to the office email 
(admin@lincolnrifleclub.com) and we 
will add work credit to your account.  

The next LRC Safety Class/Member Orientation sessions will take place on 
May 10th & June 14th at the Headquarters Office located at 620 3rd Street, 
Suite 200 in Lincoln. Please call the office at (916) 434-0308 to enroll, and 
remember to bring your green Provisional Attendance sheet with you.  

This class is one step to completing your Provisional Membership require-
ments and becoming a full LRC Member.  

We hope to see you there! 
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.22 Conventional Pistol Scott Olin scottyolin@msn.com 

Cast Bullet Mike Davis boggs3372@gmail.com 

Club High Power Matches Scott Bonivert bonivertm@gmail.com 

CMP Matches Chuck Riglick cpriglick@yahoo.com 

Multi-Gun Match  Clay West clay.west@hotmail.com 

USPSA Ran Del Mar ranzmd@yahoo.com 

Ladies Night Christina Mays lincolnrc@sbcglobal.net 

NRA High Power Matches Dan Campbell rosevilleglass@surewest.net 

Junior Program Advisor/
Smallbore 

Ryan Watts rk5150@gmail.com 

Sporting Rifle Competition Dan Campbell rosevilleglass@surewest.net 

Trap Coordinator  Margaret Moore moorem2@sbcglobal.net 

Varmint Match Dennis Bizeau eagleloan@aol.com 

CCW Holster Practice  Jason Gagui jcgagui@gmail.com 

Basic Pistol Jason Gagui jcgagui@gmail.com 

CAP/ Practical Rifle/Members Jason Turner 14bullseye@sbcglobal.net 


